
Village of Fisher 
Special Board of Trustees Meeting 

16 September 2022 
 
The Special Board of Trustees meeting was held on 16 September 2022 at 1:00 p.m. at the Community 
Center.  Roll call: Brown-present, Deer-absent, Estes-absent, Ponton-present, Seidelman-present, 
Spaulding-absent, Bayler-present. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
The Board reviewed a survey from the grain elevator proposing a dedication of a new portion of Fairfield 
Street.   
 
Motion by Trustee Brown, 2nd by Trustee Ponton to authorize the Board President to accept the 
dedication of a new portion of Fairfield Street as described in the survey as presented and execute any 
documents on behalf of the Village to accept the dedication.  Roll call vote: Seidelman-yes, Brown-yes, 
Potnon-yes, Bayler-yes.  Motion carried. 
  
There was no media present. 
 
Motion by Seidelman, 2nd by Brown to adjourn.  Voice vote:  all yes.  Motion carried. Time: 1:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
       _______________________________________ 
       Christa N. Moore, Village Clerk 


